
Cooper, Kathy 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 4:32 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 
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Subject: Common Core 

Message: 
PLEASE do not permit Common Core to be implemented. It will take away local control of our children's 
education. It will permit the collection of detailed parental information and who knows what else. We need to 
focus on the real history of our country and what has made it great. The citizens of this country AND our 
children need to leam about the free market system and not socialism. Keep socialistic ideas out of our 
classrooms and off of our college campus. Bill Wetzel 


